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THE CLAYTON FAMILY ARE SAD

TO ANNOUNCE THE PASSING OF

ON SATURDAY 17TH DECEMBER 2022
FOREVER IN OUR HEARTS.

PLEASE JOIN US AS WE SAY GOODBYE

TO OUR LOVING MOTHER, GRANDMOTHER,

GREAT GRANDMOTHER AND FRIEND ON
3RD FEBRUARY 2023 11AM AT
THE GARDEN OF ENGLAND CREMATORIUM

SHEPPY WAY, BOBBING, ME9 8GZ

A BUFFET LUNCHEON WILL BE
SERVED AFTER THE SERVICE AT
UPCHURCH RIVER VALLEY GOLF CLUB

OAK LANE, UPCHURCH, ME9 7AY




TO:

R.S.V.P. Jacqueline 0775 909491
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